
2. CHRISTCHURCH ART GALLERY PROGRESS REPORT 
 
 The Committee received a report from Mark Noonan (Project Co-ordinator) on the new Christchurch 

Art Gallery. 
 
 The Committee resolved that a letter be written to the Prime Minister inviting her to officially open the 

new Christchurch Art Gallery and seeking a list of suitable dates when she may be available. 
 
 The Committee undertook a tour of the site. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


